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Dear Readers,

With great pleasure, I present to our esteemed readers JEMS 12 (4). We are delighted to see that our publications are 
becoming more and more worldwide with each issue. Additionally, we see that the articles tend to focus on marine engineering 
subjects. We strive to be discriminating and only publish 9-10 articles per issue, even with the high volume of article 
submissions. This issue contains some interesting and valuable studies. There is no doubt that the maritime sector will benefit 
from these investigations.

In the upcoming year, we intend to host online seminars for our authors. Prof. Dr. Tahsin Tezdoğan, esteemed editor of 
Ocean Engineering, will start off our opening seminar. “Publishing in journals included in Q1 quarter and journal publication 
processes” is the title of the seminar that will take place in January. I hope our authors will benefit from it.

I thank the editorial board, the section editors, the authors who carefully followed our publication standards to produce 
articles of the highest quality, and the reviewers whose insightful investigations were accepted for publication in this issue.

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Selçuk NAS
Editor in Chief
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